
From: Matt Stickland < > 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 10:05 AM
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
Subject: [External Email] Making a presentation: Transit and Finance ctees

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Morning,

I had so much fun yesterday, that I'd like to come back and do it again. As the president of the Legal
Road Users Bicycle Club, I would like to make a presentation about the need for bureaucratic
flexibility as it pertains to transportation infrastructure. This presentation will also include a
suggestion/request to get a staff report about looking at a different way to fund transportation
infrastructure in time for this year's budget process and/or as consideration for a way to fund
transportation infrastructure in the planned switch to 4-year budgeting. And can I confirm that this
presentation would in fact be 10 minutes, not 5, should this request be approved?

I can be reached here or at  with any questions.

Cheers,

Matt Stickland

Landofsticks.com
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